
NDSU Civil, Construction and Environmental 
Engineering 
CEE Industrial Advisory Board 
January 10, 2023 

House Appropriations Education and Environment Subcommittee 
Representative Mike Nathe, Chair  
 
Re: Letter of Support for NDSU Engineering 

Dear Mr. Nathe and Committee Members: 

We are writing in support of the funding request for a new engineering building at NDSU. The Industrial 
Advisory Board for the NDSU Civil, Construction, and Environmental Engineering Department is comprised of 
professionals in the industry who graduated from NDSU. The mission of the Advisory Board is to is to provide 
support for the Department of Civil and Environmental Engineering (CEE) to help improve the quality of the 
academic, research and outreach programs.  

All members of the Advisory Board have and continue to hire engineering graduates from NDSU. The facilities 
at NDSU have been a consistent point of concern by the national accreditation board for the college, staff, and 
students. The existing facilities are a limitation for attracting new students. The industry needs more talented 
engineers. We need the NDSU College of Engineering to have the facilities necessary to meet the needs of the 
state and the industry.  

Thank you for your service to the state of North Dakota. We ask for your support for the NDSU College of 
Engineering.  

 

CEE Industrial Advisory Board Members 

Nick Gludt, Moore Engineering Inc. 

Eric Dodds, AE2S 

April Walker, Barr 

Brian King, HDR Inc. 

Kris Bakkegard, Metro Flood Diversion Authority 

Kurt Sandman, Sandman Structural Engineers 

Cathy Weber, Black & Veatch 

Lance Meyer, City of Minot 

John Horn, Kimley-Horn 

Travis Weber, WSB 

Jeremy McLaughlin, Houston Engineering Inc. 

Brent Christian, RPS Group 

Haley Falconer, City of Boise  

Troy Hall, City of Fargo 


